Bobby Adkins

From: Ray Beaudry <rpbgrampy@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 7:06 AM

To: Alison Fournier; Andrea McGee; Barry Moss; Beverly Perkins; Brian Donovan; Greg Harrison;
info@savepompano.com; info@savebriny.com; Jean Dolan; Lauren Gratzer; Rex Hardin; Rhonda
Eaton

Subject: Opposed to zoning change from B2 to B3 for 101 S. Ocean Blvd. and Pompano Hotel Project size

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Opposed to zoning change from B-2 to B-3 for 101 S. Ocean blvd and Pompano hotel project size.



